
 

 

Truro Educational & Enrichment Alliance 
The T.E.E.A 

2011-2012 School Year 

Who are we? 

We are a group of parents and community members who love Truro Central School and its children. 

What is our mission? 

To provide enrichment programs to the students of TCS and help teachers with funding for their 

classrooms.  We also provide assistance in any area we feel will have a positive, enriching effect on the 

students, faculty and the community we share. 

How can you become involved? 

The T.E.E.A. meets the 1st Wednesday of every month at 7pm in the Media Center.  We realize that 

families work hard and time is precious; we work hard to limit our meetings to one hour.  As a group, we 

enjoy planning events, strategizing ways to raise funds and have fun doing it! 

Disbursement of funds by the T.E.E.A: 

 Classroom grants: $30 per student in grades K-6 to be used by the teachers on supplies, field 

trips or enrichment. 

 5th and 6th grade class trip funding; 1 student from each grade is sponsored. 

 “Mix it up” Lunch   

 Dr. Seuss Breakfast 

 Teacher Appreciation Day 

 Spring Egg Hunt 

 Thanks giving Feast 

 Truro Treasures Food Court and Dog Show 

 The Geography Guy 

 U.S. Map and acknowledgment sign at basketball court 

 Fall Hayride 

 Erin Silva & Stephanie Santos, Co-Chairs* Lori Meads, Treasurer* Amy Rogers, Secretary* 

 Truro Central School is an Affirmative Action Employer and we are committed to ensuring that all of our programs and facilities are 

accessible to all members of the public.  We do not discriminate on the basis of age, color, gender, disability, national origin, race, religion, 

sex or sexual orientation. 




